
0.0…. 

Dear All, 

Happy Monday! I hope everyone has had a wonderful weekend! 

News Flash! I am happy to report that the kitchen dishwasher was fixed last week, so no more takeaway boxes for the 

children!  

Year 6 children and parents/carers are working really hard to try and raise money selling ice creams and cakes at the end 

of school. This money will go towards the Year 6 Prom, which is being held in July.  

Can I please request that as many as parents & carers, visit’ Ofsted Parent View’, and fill out their questions. Click on 

the link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ this will help promote the school, when prospective parents are looking and 

will also help Ofsted, when they come in. 

The summer fair is fast approaching, so if there is anyone who can help, please leave your name at the office and I will 

set up a meeting, hopefully before half term. All help is received with thanks.  

I am happy to say that the bagels are now being sent home. If you did not sign up for them, but would like them, please 

You will not receive them at the start, but we will make sure that you are added to future orders. 

Have a fantastic week. 

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 

Messages from the Office Team 

The Hall, kitchen and playground are now available for hire. If you are a parent at the school and you would like to hire 

the hall or any of the other facilities, please speak to Mrs King who can be contacted via phone on: 020 8788 8650 or 

email: sbm@roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

It has been noted that there are a number of children whose attendance has dropped significantly. Can we please 

remind all parents /carers that it is important that children are in school every day and on time!  Many thanks. 

 

Theme of the Month is:  
Justice 

‘Learn to do right. See justice’       

Isaiah 1:17’ 
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Diary Dates 

May 

22nd Miss Anderson in school 

24th Collective Worship: Church - The parables of Jesus: The lost sheep - All Welcome 

25th Miss Anderson in school 

26th LAST DAY 

29th May - 2nd June Half Term 

June 

5th Miss Anderson in school 

6th Miss Anderson in school 

8th Miss Anderson in school 

12th Natalie Green visiting RCS - 8:45am All parents /carers welcome to meet her over a cup of coffee outside 

church 

16th Year 6 Writing moderation 

19th - 23rd Year 6 away at PGL 

26th INSET DAY 

29th Coffee Morning from 9am - All parents/carers welcome 

29th Natalie Green visiting RCS - 1:1 sessions with parents/carers 

 July 

8th Summer Fayre: Please contact Miss Anderson, through the office as she needs helpers! 

13th Full Governors Board Mtg 6pm 

14th Year 6 PROM 5pm - 8pm 

20th Leavers Service  
 

Monday 22nd May 2023 

Nursery 
Kameiro – for eating his lunch at lunchtime 
Aroja – for good sharing 
 

Reception 
Hania – for super story writing 
Caleb – for being kind and helpful 

Year 1 
Princess – for volunteering to read in front of the class and 
doing it really well!  
Abi – for working hard to write a brilliant non-chronological 
report about tortoises and turtles. 

Year 2 
William - for using excellent throwing skills in PE for Shot put 
and Javelin. 
Dishon - for his throwing and catching skills using bean bags in 
PE. 

Year 3 
Anam for hard work and great listening in PE. 
CJ- for fantastic poetry writing in English. 

Year 4 
Ayzah and Faris Ahmad for using lots of features correctly in 
their explanation hot write abut how a pebble is formed.   

Year 5 
Iman - for excellent orienteering skills during PE 
Willow - for demonstrating resilience when converting 
between fractions, decimals and percentages. 

Year 6 
Kyren and Hafsa- for their excellent use of figurative 

language when writing a narrative. 

This week’s winners for attendance: 
       Nursery PM with 100% 
                  Congratulations! 
 
Also, congratulations to Year 6, with the most improved 
attendance of 99.2% 

House Points and Winners for this Week 
Fox 861 

Hedgehog 828 
Robin 935 

Squirrel 796 
Congratulations to Robin who are the house winners this 
week! 




